
 

Congratulations Rebecca!!   

The City of Tucson was nominated for the Inclusive Workplace Award for a Non-Profit/Government company.  I am excited 

to announce that your company is the award winner.   

The award ceremony will be held:  

Date:  November 3, 2017  

Time:  7:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  

Location: Sheraton Downtown Phoenix Hotel  

340 N. 3rd Street 

Phoenix, AZ 85004 

 

HireStory will be contacting you on either October 23 or 24, 2017 to create a video interview with you and one other 

representative.  The video will be used as your acceptance speech at the DLA Award Ceremony. 

Please confirm acceptance of this award by responding to me via email.  In the email, please confirm the spelling of your 

name and your company’s name for the trophy.  

Again, congratulations on your win! 

 


